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Senator LUDWIG asked: 
 

98. How many ongoing staff recruited from Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 
to date? What classification are these staff? 

99. How many non-ongoing positions exist or have been created from Supplementary Budget 
Estimates in November 2013 to date? What classification are these staff? 

100.  From Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 to date, how many employees 
have been employed on contract and what is the average length of their employment 
period?  

Answer: 

98. Since 25 November 2013, 32 ongoing FTE have commenced at the Treasury. Of these, 29 
were new graduate starters in February 2014. Classifications are below: 

Classification Ongoing Employee 

APS3 29 

APS5 1 

EL1 2 

Total 32 
 

99. There were 14.3 non-ongoing staff at the Treasury at the start of March 2014. 4.7 FTE 
commenced since November 2013. Classifications are below: 

Classification Total 

APS4 2.9 

APS6 1 

EL1 3.6 

EL2 3.8 

SESB1 2 

SESB2 1 

Total 14.3 
 

100.  Contract staff are not recorded in Treasury’s HRMIS (Aurion). To attempt to provide this 
information would be an unreasonable diversion of departmental resources. 


